
 

 

On October 1, 2025 the Nevada State 

Board of Nursing’s Las Vegas office will 

be moving to: 

5820 S. Eastern Ave., Ste 200 

Las Vegas, NV 89119 

Please forward all correspondence to this 

address beginning September 22, 2025 

Due to the move, our Las Vegas office will be closed to the public from September 29, 2025 

through September 30, 2025. Our Reno office will remain open to the public throughout this 

transition and can be reached at 1-888-590-6726. 


